

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.ukw. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Monday 15th July

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Staff Changes

At the end of this academic year Mrs Doherty will be stepping down from her role as Assistant Headteacher and SENCO to return full time to class. I would like to thank her so very much for her hard work and dedication in her role over the last 8 years; she has made a significant difference to many children in our school. Mrs Doherty is stepping down to assist her with her family, she has young children and at their crucial ages they must come before work commitments.

Following interview the governors have appointed Mrs Atherton to Assistant Headteacher from September 1st. Mrs Atherton is already on the senior leadership team and I am sure she can rely on your support in her new role.

Miss Barnard has returned from maternity leave (she is now Mrs Butler – massive congratulations from all of us) and she will be the new SENCO from September. Her working days will be Tuesday and Wednesday but as ever you can speak to any teacher or myself regarding any concerns you may have on any day of the week.

Miss Bourke is getting married in the summer and will return to school as Mrs Griffiths. I am sure you will join me in extending our heartfelt congratulations to her and her future husband.

Finally in September we will welcome a new teacher to our school, Miss Braithwaite. I am sure she will be warmly welcomed by all in our school community. I will be sending out a letter this week with all the staffing and classes for next year.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





